Appeal Number: ID: Received by:

(above is for City staff use only)

RECORD OF APPEAL TO CITY OF DULUTH LOCAL BOARD OF APPEAL & EQUALIZATION

This form will be accepted as a written appeal by City Staff, and you will be given equal consideration
by the Board. This form must be received by the City of Duluth Clerk's Office by 4:00 PM on Friday,
May 10, 2024.

010-1390-00690/010-1390-00680/010-1390-00700/0101390-00590/0101390-00560
Parcel Code(s):

Property Address (if applicable): 5421 Covent Place Duluth, MN 55804

Name: Mike LeDoux Daytime Phone: 218-269-3574

E-mail Address: mjl55804@gmail.com

The purpose of this meeting is to review your appeal of one or both of the following:
1. The ESTIMATED MARKET VALUE (what your property would sell for if offered for sale on the open market).

2. The PROPERTY CLASSIFICATION (residential, rural vacant land, seasonal, commercial, etc.).

If you refuse to allow an assessor to inspect your property, the Board cannot adjust the market value or classification
in a way that would benefit the property owner.

This Board of appeal and equalization is to hear your appeal regarding the above issues ONLY, and cannot make any
changes for previous years.

Please give a brief explanation of what you are appealing; please support your appeal with facts to
demonstrate property value. Include any supporting documentation, such as a recent appraisal prepared
by a licensed real estate appraiser. You may attach additional documentation or typed appeal.

I will appeal my EMV when | appear on 5/15 at 1300 hours in person. | am appealing the increase in my
property taxes because | believe it exceeds the market value for the area when compared to similar
properties in the area. Accord to St. Louis County market values rose by approximately 8% but my property
is increasing by 20.4%. Despite no changes to my home the increase does not appear to be supported by
comparable homes. Additional my home lacks a rear deck needs to have the roof replaced. | have also
been advised that the city of Duluth will be overlaying the roadway in front of all homes on Covent Place
with the exception of mine. | have been advised | can get a permit and pay for the cost of the overlay
myself to match my neighbors if | like. It also remains unclear if the city will continue to provide plowing in
maintenance of the existing roadway because they claim under a change made in 2022 it is considered a
driveway within the city right of way. The property is made up of five total parcels.
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NOTE: You are not required to make your appeal to the Board in person. This form will be
accepted as a written appeal by City Staff, and you will be given equal consideration by the
Board. Written appeals must be received by 4:00 PM on Friday, May 10, 2024.

Appointments to speak before the Board may be made by contacting the City of Duluth
CityClerk: 218-730-5500. Appointments must be scheduled by 4:00 PM on Friday, May
10, 2024.

The Board will meet on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 10:00 AM in the County Board Room,
2nd Floor of the St. Louis County Courthouse. This meeting is open to the public.

You will be informed in writing of the Board’s decision.
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